
Respect. Integrity. Excellence. 
 

Talent Ed teacher evaluations have been completed.  This year’s records roll over 
in July.  We will remove the retired teachers names and add new staff before the 
school year starts.  We have found this program to be very helpful for all involved 
to stay organized and get their work done on time. 
 
ADSIS end of the year paperwork has been completed.  The ES & MS data is 
completed separately but the student spreadsheet is one document.  While 
completing the form it was nice to see growth for many of our students.  As is 
expected we still have room for improvement to strength our program.  Thank 
you to Margaret Marklowitz, Luke Rye, Carissa Breuer and Keela Hoskins for 
helping us complete this paperwork.   
 
Safety Patrol – Our 5th grade Safety Patrol members attend a Twins Game on May 
20th.  Thank you to all the students who participate in the patrol to help keep our 
students safe. 
 
Class trips – All trips provided our students with new opportunities to experience 
something new in their lives.   
 
Elementary Interviews – We had over 30 people apply for our K, 3, 4, SPED 
teaching positions.  Thank you to all who helped on the interview teams. 
 
New Student Tours- I will be giving tours to 2 new families planning on moving to 
Rushford and attending school this fall.   
 
Summer School – Summer School has started and we have about 30 students 
attending.  Thank you to Mrs. Marklowitz for planning the work that needs to be 
completed. 
 
Requisition forms have been completed and signed.   The next step will be 
ordering in next year’s budget.   
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